
3-5-2022 

Dear friends, 

I use to write to you a Friday Note every week but due to my laziness the practice discontinued. I have 

geared myself up to restart this practice and will try to keep it going. 

The Habib Public School Alumni Association (HPSAA) was founded a few years back to reconnect with 

Habibians of every batch. The aim of the HPSAA is to foster the spirit of service and devotion to nation 

building and society in general by maintaining the bonds of brotherhood amongst the members of the 

HPSAA. It is also our aim to maintain liaison with the school to preserve the ideals and traditions of the 

school. 

The HPSAA would like your feedback, suggestions to improve the way the HPSAA is working towards 

achieving its aims. Kindly email me your comments along with your picture. We will post your message 

and your picture on the HPSAA website. 

Habibians are doing wonderful work in varied fields all over the world. The HPSAA would like you to 

send us your brief profile highlighting your achievements in your professional, social fields. We are in the 

process of creating and maintaining a “Habibians’ Who is Who” which will be uploaded on the HPSAA 

website and after its final compilation will be published. 

Hope to hear from you. 

Best Regards 

Zafar Kaleem 

 


